# Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Round to	Round to	Round to the		
	the nearest	the nearest	nearest 1000		
	10	100			
98389					
39829					
38928					
28374					

Circle all the prime num-

bers: 4, 5, 9, 21, 23, 36, 39, 41

$$3726 \div 12 =$$
  $4838 + 1243 =$   $4678 - 875 =$   $362 \times 33 =$   $1^2 =$   $2^2 =$   $3^2 =$   $4^2 =$   $5^2 =$   $3^2 + 5^2 =$ 

# Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Round to	Round to	Round to the		
	the nearest	the nearest	nearest 1000		
	10	100			
58394					
78349					
18293					
37823					

Circle all the prime numbers: 2, 13, 10, 51, 63, 61, 19, 21

3726 ÷ 13 = \_\_\_\_\_ 2632 + 3723 = \_\_\_\_ 3182 - 352 = \_\_\_\_ 353 x 34 = \_\_\_\_

# Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Round to	Round to	Round to the		
	the nearest	the nearest	nearest 1000		
	10	100			
43987					
28393					
64738					
28384					

Circle all

the prime num-

bers: 1, 7, 15, 22, 33, 59, 37, 89

# Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Divide by 10	Divide by 100	Divide by 1000
37263			
38273			
58689			
49585			

Circle all the prime numbers: 3, 8, 19, 91, 35, 47, 25, 67

# Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Divide by 10	Divide by 100	Divide by 1000
38748			
58676			
40494			
42193			

Circle all the prime numbers: 12, 7, 25, 17, 95, 67, 79, 45

## Y5 Term Quick Starts

	Divide by 10	Divide by 100	Divide by 1000
38472			
78728			
67627			
28872			

Circle all the prime numbers: 27, 32, 15, 41, 37, 32, 29, 97

Writing Task:
Write a story set in the future. What is it like there? What contraptions to do people use that haven't been invented yet? Your main character could live there or be a time-traveller.

Research Task:
In Art we will be working on sketching and 3D modelling skills this term. Our work will be linked to WWII. Research an artist who became well known during WWII and write a biography of their life. Have a go at sketching one of their pieces of work.

# Mars: The Red Planet

Mars is the fourth furthest planet from the Sun and the second smallest planet in our solar system. Named after the Roman god of war, Mars is often described as 'the Red Planet' because of its red appearance. The atmosphere on Mars is made up of mainly carbon dioxide, meaning that it is not breathable.

#### Missions to Mars

It is important to launch a mission to Mars at the right time because Earth and Mars are always moving. Scientists have to calculate the distance between the two planets at any one time and to prepare resources for that distance of travel.



A "true colour" photograph of Mars taken by the OSIRIS instrument on the European Space Agency (ESA) Rosetta spacecraft in February 2007.

## Why Mars?

Mars is not the closest planet to Earth - Venus is. The closest possible distance between Earth and Venus is approximately 38 million kilometres, while the closest distance between Earth and Mars is around 55 million kilometres. Why, then, are most of Earth's exploration efforts directed at the Red Planet?

Venus, Earth's smaller sister, is blisteringly hot and has a thick atmosphere which could melt a block of lead as easily as an ice cream on Earth. Mars, on the other hand, is smaller and much colder.

Mars Quick Facts			
Size:	6,779km		
Moons:	2 (Phobos and Deimos)		
Length of year:	687 days (1.9 Earth years)		
Length of day:	24 hours 37 minutes		
Temperature:	between -140°C and 30°C		
Atmosphere:	• 95.9% carbon dioxide		
	• 0.14% oxygen		
	• 3.96% other (carbon		
	monoxide, nitrogen,		
	argon, water vapour)		

It is the most habitable planet next to Earth because:

its soil contains traces of water;

- it gets enough sunlight to use solar power;
- gravity is 38% as strong as on Earth, which, it is believed, humans could adapt to;
- · the atmosphere somewhat protects from the Sun's radiation;
- Mars' day, called a 'sol', is only a little longer than Earth's.

#### The Mars Rover

The Curiosity rover is a robotic car which is currently exploring the surface of the planet. It is nuclear-powered and the fourth rover sent to Mars in 16 years. It was launched on 26th November 2011 and landed on 6th August 2012. Curiosity uses the most advanced scientific equipment ever used on Mars.

The main goals of the mission, which forms part of NASA's Mars Science Laboratory, are to:

- study Martian climate and geology;
- search for water;
- find out whether Mars could have ever supported life.

# Glossary

geology - The science which deals with the physical structure and substance of a planet.

radiation - Energy emitted by the Sun, some of which is dangerous to humans when not absorbed by the atmosphere of a planet.



A self-portrait taken by NASA's Curiosity rover.

Read the KS2 Twinkl Originals story 'Jazz Harper: Space Explorer' to learn all about life on Mars!

# Mars: The Red Planet **Questions**

1.	We cannot breathe on Mars because the atmosphere does not have enough:
	O air O carbon dioxide O atmosphere O oxygen
2.	Find and copy the correct word to complete the sentence.  Mars is named after the god of
3.	Which of these are reasons why Mars is a good place to explore? Tick two.  O Mars gets enough sunlight to use solar power.  O A day on Mars is very short.  O There is no gravity on Mars.  O There is a little water in the soil on Mars.
4.	How many moons does Mars have and what are their names?
5.	What is a day called on Mars and how long is it?
6.	Find and copy one caption from the text.
7.	Why does it seem odd at first that NASA has chosen to explore Mars and not Venus?
8.	Why do you think the author has put the facts about Mars' size and atmosphere into a 'quick facts' box?

# Using Adverbs

1. Complete the	sentence	including	one of	the ad	verbs b	pelow	which	explains:	when
the action takes	place.	_						-	

Mum brushed her teeth \_\_\_\_\_ before she did anything else.

frequently

daily

carefully

in the morning



W/Est

- 2. Match the sentences below to the type of adverbial used.
  - The temperature in the bathroom suddenly dropped once he opened the window.
  - B. I would appreciate it if you could call me immediately.



adverb of manner adverb of time

HM/E

Freddie and Rodney are writing sentences using more than one adverbial phrase.Rodney says that his sentence makes more sense than Freddie's.



Eventually the train pulled into the station, much later than yesterday.

freddie



The shop was conveniently located around the corner, so they eventually got there.

Rodney

Do you agree? Explain your answer.

